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16-0253-GA-BTX 

From: v\/ebmaster@puc.state.oh.us 

To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 

Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 107580 

Received: 6/21/2016 1:21:55 PIVI 
Message: 

WEB ID: 107580 AT:06-21-2016 at 01:21 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. Aldo Nebiolo 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 3726 Belfast Ave 
• Cincinnati, Ohio 56236 
• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (513) 745-0073 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: aldo.nebiolo(g),alice.it 

INDUSTRY:Other 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

(no utility company name provided?) 
(no account name provided?) 
(no service address provided?) 
(no service phone number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 
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Case 16-253-GA-BTX /Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project Sirs, Sycamore Township 
has sent a letter dated June 13.2016 to all their Residents/Business Owners, including me, 
informing about the project under caption. Reference to letter to you from Sycamore Township 
dated May 17,2016 and acknowledged on May 20,2016, please be informed of my serious 
concern about the project, for the reasons described in the mentioned letter. Please be informed 
that I oppose the project. Regards Aldo Nebiolo 
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